
July 29th, 2020 

Ohio Department of Jobs and Family Services 
Email: rapdresp@jfs.ohio.gov 

RE: Workforce reductions  

To Whom it May Concern: 

We are submitting notice under the Worker Adjustment and Retraining Notification  
Act (referred to as “WARN”) that there will be a workforce reduction for Victoria's Secret Direct Brand 
Management, LLC. Details are below:  

Victoria's Secret Direct Brand Management, LLC 
5 Limited Parkway, Reynoldsburg, OH  43068 
UI#  
Contact Person: Sherri Macik, AVP HR Operations 
Ph: 614-577-6435 
Associate Count: 24 
The approximate separation date for the majority of impacted associates will be August 14th.  These 
reductions are expected to be permanent.  

Please accept this notification on behalf of Victoria's Secret Direct Brand Management, LLC. If you have any 
questions, I can be reached at the number listed below.  

Sincerely, 

Sherri Macik  
AVP, HR Operations 
Ph. 614-577-6435 
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